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Dear Senator: 
 
I am writing in SUPPORT of AB 1634, as amended, and 
I urge you to vote in its favor. 
 
As an animal lover and as a taxpayer, I am appalled by the 
figures on pet overpopulation in California.  With nearly 1 
million pets abandoned each year, our shelters fill up with many more dogs and 
cats than there are homes.  The result is overcrowded shelters and the worst kinds 
of animal suffering—including the deaths of over half a million animals each year, 
most of them healthy and adoptable. This costs the State of California over $250 
million dollars per year. 
 
AB 1634 is an important step that will encourage people to spay or neuter their 
family pets, while providing animal control officers with new tools to promote 
responsible pet ownership. 
 
Please help save money and lives… vote “YES” on AB 1634. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Name: 
 

 
 

 

Address: 

 

 
 

City and Zip Code: 
 

 
 

 

Personal Message: 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Please gather and fax completed letters to your Senator. 
Visit www.cahealthypets.com for more information. 


